
GARNETT PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD  
MEETING MINUTES 

May 10, 2017 
 

The parks and Recreation Advisory Board met Wednesday, May 10,2017 at the Recreation Center with 

the meeting being called to order at 5:59 p.m. 

Members present were Brandon Palmer, Rochelle Kohlmeier, Janon Gordon, Dave Brummel, new 

member Roy Salazar and Phil Bures. Not in attendance: Ben Tush and Matt Stevenson.  

Minutes were reviewed.  Rochelle made a motion to approve, seconded by Brandon Palmer, motion 

passed.  

RECREATION FINANCIAL REPORT 

Recreation Center records show numbers consistent with this time of year. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Phil Bures reported the following new business: 

A. New Members 

1. Welcome Roy Salazar 

2. The board is currently full. 

B. Soccer 

1. Season ended last week and has been reported as an overall success. 

C. Baseball 

1. Teams have been drafted.  

2. Number of teams 

a. T-ball-5 

b. Coach pitch-5 

c. 10U Boys-2 

d. 10U Girls-2 

e. 12U Boys-2 

f. 12U Girls-2 

g. 15U Boys-2 

h. 15U girls-1 

3. Garnett is hosting 2 tournaments this year; Girls 12U and Boys 10U.  

D. Pool 

1. There are 5 guards already certified and have 3-4 still to get certified. 12 total 

employees. By the end of the week all summer help should be hired.  

2. Opens May 27 

3. M,W,F water aerobics 

 



 

OLD BUSINESS 

1. New Playground Project- $50,000 grant application has been completed and submitted. 

a. Donation to the park project - $15,000   

OTHER BUSINESS 

1. Janon suggested looking into having some sort of swap program at the Rec Center for 

athletes and their sporting equipment as many parents have vocalized they have usable 

shoes, cleats, gloves, etc. they would like to donate.  

 

With no further business to discuss Brandon made a motion to adjourn the meeting Dave seconded and 

meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. Next meeting July 12th 6pm. 

 

Submitted by Janon Gordon, Secretary. 

 


